The Principal of St Marys College,
Carol Bell, extends a warm invitation

to the 2021 Parent and Student
Information Evening, for all current and
prospective students entering Year 7.
This is an opportunity to gain a greater
understanding about St Mary’s College,
and the new and exciting developments
at the College, including our 1:1 iPad
programme and the new facilities.

Date: Tuesday 15 September ® Time: 5:00pm
Venue: St Mary’s College, 3 Port Drive, Broome, 6725
Ph: Anthea, 91949500

stmarysbroome.wa.edu.au




